39 MAY 1929

Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street,

London,  24th May, 1929.

E.C.8.

To the Surveyors at pi1pae,

fs Name, 5. 5. "MARIA VICTORIA™

i

QUESTION.

ANBWER.

I shall be glad if you
i1l aseertain f rom the Owners
tﬁ let me know what

rrangements they propose

Bking to have the Botler

vey, whieh beeame due at the
d of Mareh last, earried out.

V&

Date:— 27th Mgy 1929

Ve are advised by the Owners
to-dey that they expect their stea=
mer "MARIA VICTORIA" to arrive at
the Port of Aviles in the course of
a few dgys and they will arrange
for the Boiler Survey to be effected
some time next week at Aviles,

Our Report on this case will

be forwerded in due course,




